
Tuesday, May 6, 2014

Anthony Hood

Chairman

DC Zoning Commission

Subject: Approve the VMP PUD!

Dear Chairman Hood:

We live down the hill from McMillan, and are thrilled at the prospect, finally, of some healthy development up there.

Having looked and listened for several years now, we're big supporters of the VMP.

We love the idea of density, commerce, recreation, good architecture. We are confident that increased traffic --which will come anyway, not matter

what -- will be from actual Washingtonians, not Marylanders riding in town along our streets, in their single occupancy vehicles.

Thank you for helping DC leap ahead.

Sincerely,

John Hagood

71 P St NW

Washington, DC 20001
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John Hagood in Support 
71 P St NW, Washington, DC 20001
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